


 

business, the Company expects to record a large amount of valuation gains from the July to September period of this 

year, owing to the rise in share prices of listed stocks and the large increase in the per-share valuation of several 

unlisted companies that has raised new funds, in which the Group invests in, as well as gains on the sales of equity 

of the Group's investee companies through M&A transactions, etc. Due to these factors, the Company's consolidated 

profit before income tax expense for the first half of fiscal year ending March 31, 2022, which is currently under 

scrutiny, is expected to be in the range of JPY 100 billion to JPY 110 billion, a record high for the first half of a fiscal 

year.  

As mentioned earlier, though the Company generally does not disclose earnings forecasts, this announcement is made 

since the Company is expecting to achieve a significant increase over the results for the same period of the previous 

year, and the deviation between the earnings figures forecasted by external securities companies and some media has 

become more extensive. 

 

The Company's consolidated financial results for the first half of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2022 is scheduled 

to be announced on October 28, 2021. 
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